
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Hedgehogs class trip to Brighton Sealife Centre 
                                                                                                                                              Monday 9th May 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Hedgehogs’ class will be visiting Brighton Sealife Centre on Monday 4th July 2022. This is a great 
opportunity for the children to embed their current learning and gives them a great opportunity to learn 
and experience even more!  
 
The total cost of this trip will be £18.00 which includes coach travel and entry to the Sea Life centre.  This 
can be paid via Parent Pay. Pupils in receipt of Pupil Premium are not asked to make a contribution. 
 
The children will need to come in to school at the usual time. The coaches will be leaving the school car 
park at 9.00am so please ensure your child is here by then. We are aiming to return in time for the end of 
the school day, leaving the sea life centre at 14:00pm. 
 
The children will need to wear their school uniform on the top half but can wear comfortable bottoms 
and practical shoes. Please ensure the children have a packed lunch, snack and enough drink for the day. 
No fizzy drinks or chocolate please.  All children in KS1 are entitled to a free school meal so if you would 
like the school to provide a packed lunch, please indicate via the google form below. 
 
https://forms.gle/U1cUcwYfyV67mUJK7 
 
Yours sincerely,                           

 

Charlotte Griffiths 

 
Miss Charlotte Griffith 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                         

                  Wivelsfield Primary School 
South Road, Wivelsfield Green, RH17 7QN 

Telephone: 01444 471393   
office@wivelsfield.e-sussex.sch.uk   

www.wivelsfieldschool.org 
Headteacher: Mrs H Smith BA Hons NPQH 
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